2023 - 24 Treasure Thank You Letter (For Those Who Made a Pledge)

Dear XXXXXXXXXX,

Thank you so much for responding to our Stewardship of Treasure annual renewal! Your commitment of
[s (weekly, monthly, etc.)] is very much appreciated and necessary as we continue the
mission of Jesus Christ here within our parish family and in the wider community.

If you give online, please visit our site here [insert your parish online giving link here] to change your
current gift to reflect the pledge above. If you do not give online but would like to start, you can sign up
using the same link.

Members of your family have also committed to sharing their talents in the following ministries:
[PDS Ministry Insert-Parishes can choose to omit]

| thank you for your continued commitment to our faith community. And as a faith community, we will
maintain our focus on the mission that has defined who we are and what we do at [insert parish name]
---- always with the gospel message at the heart of our efforts.

In gratitude,

G ko

Pastor
St. Agnes Parish

Stewardship is a life of gratitude - a way of living which encourages us to focus
on gifts, not on problems and challenges.



